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I have questions out to the webmaster to potentially save 2 months of website fees. This 
is currently being looked into. I am hoping for a decision before our next meeting. 

All expense reports received have been processed and checks issued. 

All donations have been deposited. 

Our Alt. Treasurer Bud is out with a broken ankle. When he is mobile, he will be taking 
care of sending the receipts to the donating groups. 

Because every check that is written has to be accounted for on the expense budget, I 
added a line to the 2024 budget for the Old Timer’s Brunch. This reflects a negative $200 for 
the hall rental. This OTB line will be added to the future budgets so the transactions can be 
properly documented. I recommend for the 2025 budget OTB is earmarked $1,700 based on 
$1,500 seed and $200 hall rent. If not, their budget will show a $1,700 deficit at the end of 
2025. Money received from the event will continue to be tracked on the income report. 

Over the past month we have had Income of $774.00 and Expenses of $2,684.22. This 
puts our available funds at $7,186.04 based on current prudent reserves. 

Any questions? 

Motion to accept September report? 

Thank you! 

Yours in service 
Angelo Gallegos 
Treasurer@aa-nia-dist11.org 
Lomaster1313@aol.com 
815-678-4034 



 





 


